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Hello Club Members and Potential Club Members 
 

We are half way thru our club schedule for 2012. We sent about 6 Federation anglers to the State 

Qualifier tourney at Hubbard Creek and none of us advanced this year. We had a very successful 

Kids Tournament at Joe Pool with great sponsor support. We have really taken care of our fish 

this year and I will do anything that I can especially in the summer months to keep our fish 

healthy . Congratulations to Shawn Sherwood with that 8.99 lb bass from Palestine which is the 

largest of this year. Shawn is also leading in Year to Date Standing. However the Top 6 or 7 are 

very close and can change every tournament. We are averaging about 22 or so entries at each 

club tournament and would like to get that number up to 30, so invite some guests to fish with 

us. It is also that time of year where we start thinking about rule changes for the following year 

and in September we will submit our rule proposals in writing and will vote on them in October.    

Up coming events  

 

June 30 2012 Tournament of Champions and regular club tourney at Cypress Springs. 

 The Top 10 from 2011 and those who won a tournament and fished at least 4 tourneys from 

2011 will be automatically entered. See roster under our Schedule. 

Sept Fun-n-Sun Top 6. We will send our Top 6 angler to represent our club here. We will use 

standings thru and including Hubbard Creek and will scrub 2. We will send 3 boaters and 3 non-

boaters and the club will pay the $300 entry fee. 

Nov TBF Federation Top 6 We will send our Top 6 Federation anglers to this event after final 

standings with 3 scrubs. We will send 3 boaters and 3 non-boaters. The club will pay $300 to-

wards the entry fee.  

 

Memberships & Treasury for 2012 
 

We currently have about 39 paid club members with 11 being TBF Federation members 

Our current Treasury balance is $980.87. We will set aside $200 for Tourney of Champions in 

June, $300 for Fun-n-Sun Top 6 in Sept, and $300 for TBF Top 6 in Nov. This leaves us with 

$180.87 and we expect to take in $100 for each of the next 6 tourneys and will end up with $780 

at the end of the year which will all go towards end of year awards and the banquet. 

  
See you all at the Cypress Springs tournament. 
                                                                                                         Have a great day! 


